
From: Julie Looney  
Sent: 02 May 2023 12:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Good afternoon/To whom it may concern,  
  
I recently been made aware of the proposal of a giant Ferris wheel being 
erected in the Camden market aera, as a Camden resident living very close to 
the market area I am totally opposed to this happening  
I do not wish to be overlooked into my property or have to fight through the 
extra crowds of people on my way home from work, this aera is all already very 
overcrowded and this would make this area unbearable  
  
I hope the commercial owners of Camden market will reconsider this proposal 
and see that this should not go ahead  
  
Kind regards  
Julie looney  
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